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23rd January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our topic this half term is Cinderella and to celebrate all of the fantastic work that the children have been 

doing we will be having a Fairytale Ball.  

The ball will take place on Friday 1st February and the children are welcome to bring in some named 

clothes to change into e.g. Fairytale dress up if they wish. Please ensure that you send your child into 

school in their school uniform  

We will be making some jam sandwiches and fairy cakes to eat at our ball. Please fill in the slip below and 

return to the office by Monday the 28th January 2019 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs E Luzolo 

Foundation Phase Leader 

 

Foundation Ball Food Permission Slip 2019 

Child’s Name:  _______________________________     Class: _____________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to have a jam sandwich and a fairy cake tick 

My child has no food allergies                            tick 

My child has the following allergies_________________________________ so we will provide our own 

sandwich and cake 

 

Signed: __________________________                   Relationship to child:__________________________                       

 

Printed: __________________________                   Date: __________________________               


